
STATUS STATE  SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Alabama

Alabama has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation, but does not
have an active program.

Establishing Policies

SB 220 (2015)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2015 

Enacted

Alaska

Alaska has enacted commercial PACE-
enabling legislation and has active
programs.

Establishing Policies

HB 80 (2017)

HB 227 (2022)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2022 

Not
Enacted

Arizona

Property assessed clean energy (PACE)
allows residential and/or commercial
property owners to finance efficiency
upgrades with loans tied to the property.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 

Enacted

Arkansas

Arkansas has enacted residential and
commercial PACE-enabling legislation
and has active programs.

Establishing Policies

SB 640 (2013)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2013 
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https://www.akleg.gov/basis/Bill/Detail/30?Root=HB%20%2080
https://www.akleg.gov/basis/Bill/Text/32?Hsid=HB0227Z
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/arizona
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/arkansas
https://www.arkleg.state.ar.us/Home/FTPDocument?path=%2FBills%2F2013%2FPublic%2FSB640.pdf
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
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STATUS STATE SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

California

California has enacted residential and
commercial PACE-enabling legislation
and has active programs.

Establishing Policies

AB 811 (2007)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2007 

Enacted

Colorado

Colorado has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

C.R.S. 32-20-101 et seq. (2010)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2010 

Enacted

Connecticut

Connecticut has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

SB 501 (2012)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2012 

Enacted

Delaware

Delaware has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

SB 113 (2018)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2018 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/colorado
https://casetext.com/statute/colorado-revised-statutes/title-32-special-districts/special-statutory-districts/article-20-colorado-new-energy-improvement-district
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/connecticut
https://www.cga.ct.gov/2012/TOB/s/pdf/2012SB-00501-R00-SB.pdf
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/delaware
https://legis.delaware.gov/BillDetail/25929
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/buildings-efficiency/pace


STATUS STATE SORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Florida

Florida has enacted residential and
commercial PACE-enabling legislation
and has active programs.

Establishing Policies

HB 7179 (2010)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2010 

Enacted

Georgia

Georgia has enacted commercial PACE-
enabling legislation and has active
programs.

Establishing Policies

HB 206 (2024)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2024 

In-
Progress

Hawai‘i

Hawaii has enacted commercial PACE-
enabling legislation and is developing
programs.

Establishing Policies

HB 2088 (2022)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2022 

In-
Progress

Idaho

Idaho has enacted residential PACE-
enabling legislation, but does not have
an active program.

Establishing Policies

HB 624 (2024)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2024 
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https://www.myfloridahouse.gov/Sections/Documents/loaddoc.aspx?FileName=_h7179er.docx&DocumentType=Bill&BillNumber=7179&Session=2010
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/georgia
https://www.legis.ga.gov/legislation/63943
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/hawaii
https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/sessions/session2022/bills/HB2088_SD2_.htm
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/idaho
https://legislature.idaho.gov/sessioninfo/2024/legislation/h0624/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/buildings-efficiency/pace


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Illinois

Illinois has enacted commercial PACE-
enabling legislation and has active
programs.

Establishing Policies

HB 2831 (2017)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 2017 

Not
Enacted

Indiana

Property assessed clean energy (PACE)
allows residential and/or commercial
property owners to finance efficiency
upgrades with loans tied to the property.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Iowa

Property assessed clean energy (PACE)
allows residential and/or commercial
property owners to finance efficiency
upgrades with loans tied to the property.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Not
Enacted

Kansas

Property assessed clean energy (PACE)
allows residential and/or commercial
property owners to finance efficiency
upgrades with loans tied to the property.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Enacted

Kentucky

Kentucky has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

HB 100 (2015)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2015 
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https://www.ilga.gov/legislation/BillStatus.asp?DocNum=2831&GAID=14&DocTypeID=HB&LegId=104244&SessionID=91
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/indiana
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/iowa
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/kansas
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/kentucky
https://apps.legislature.ky.gov/record/15RS/hb100/bill.pdf
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/buildings-efficiency/pace


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

Louisiana

Property assessed clean energy (PACE)
allows residential and/or commercial
property owners to finance efficiency
upgrades with loans tied to the property.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Enacted

Maine

Maine has enacted residential and
commercial PACE-enabling legislation
and has active programs.

Establishing Policies

LD 340 (2021)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2021 

Enacted

Maryland

Maryland has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

SB 186 (2014)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2014 

Enacted

Massachusetts

Massachusetts has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

H. 4568 (2016)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2016 

Enacted

Michigan

Michigan has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

HB 5640 (2010)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 2010 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/maryland
https://mgaleg.maryland.gov/2014RS/Chapters_noln/CH_472_sb0186t.pdf
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/massachusetts
https://malegislature.gov/Laws/SessionLaws/Acts/2016/Chapter188
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/michigan
https://www.legislature.mi.gov/Bills/Bill?ObjectName=2009-HB-5640
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/buildings-efficiency/pace


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Minnesota

Minnesota has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

Sec. 216C.435 MN Statutes

(2010)

Sec. 216C.436 MN Statutes

(2010)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 2010 

Not
Enacted

Mississippi

Property assessed clean energy (PACE)
allows residential and/or commercial
property owners to finance efficiency
upgrades with loans tied to the property.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Enacted

Missouri

Missouri has enacted residential and
commercial PACE-enabling legislation
and has active programs.

Establishing Policies

RSMo § 67.2800 to 67.2840

(2010)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 2010 

Enacted

Montana

Montana has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

SB 147 (2021)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2021 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/mississippi
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/missouri
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/montana
https://leg.mt.gov/bills/2021/SB0199/SB0147_X.pdf
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Nebraska

Nebraska has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

LB 1012 (2016)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 2016 

Enacted

Nevada

Nevada has enacted commercial PACE-
enabling legislation and has active
programs.

Establishing Policies

AB 5 (2017)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2017 

Enacted

New Hampshire

New Hampshire has enacted residential
and commercial PACE-enabling
legislation and has active programs.

Establishing Policies

HB 1554 (2010)

HB 205 (2015)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2015 

In-
Progress

New Jersey

New Jersey has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and is
developing programs.

Establishing Policies

A2374/S1953 (2021)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2021 
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https://nebraskalegislature.gov/FloorDocs/104/PDF/Intro/LB1012.pdf
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/nevada
https://www.leg.state.nv.us/Session/79th2017/Bills/AB/AB5_EN.pdf
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/new-hampshire
https://www.gencourt.state.nh.us/legislation/2010/HB1554.html
http://www.gencourt.state.nh.us/legislation/2015/HB0205.html
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/new-jersey
https://pub.njleg.gov/bills/2020/A2500/2374_R3.HTM
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/buildings-efficiency/pace


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

In-
Progress

New Mexico

New Mexico has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and is
developing programs.

Establishing Policies

SB 647 (2009)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 2009 

Enacted

New York

New York has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

A8862 and A40004A (2009)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2009 

Enacted

North Carolina

North Carolina has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation, but does not
have active programs.

Establishing Policies

SB 802 (2024)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2024 

Not
Enacted

North Dakota

Property assessed clean energy (PACE)
allows residential and/or commercial
property owners to finance efficiency
upgrades with loans tied to the property.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Enacted

Ohio

Ohio has enacted commercial PACE-
enabling legislation and has active
programs.

Establishing Policies

HB 1 (2009)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 2009 
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https://www.nysenate.gov/legislation/laws/GMU/119-GG
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/north-carolina
https://www.ncleg.gov/BillLookup/2023/S802
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/north-dakota
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/ohio
https://codes.ohio.gov/ohio-revised-code/chapter-1710
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/buildings-efficiency/pace


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Oklahoma

Oklahoma has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

SB 668 (2009)

SB 102 (2011)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 2011 

Enacted

Oregon

Oregon has enacted commercial PACE-
enabling legislation and has active
programs.

Establishing Policies

HB 2626 (2009)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2009 

Enacted

Pennsylvania

Pennsylvania has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

SB 234 (2018)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2018 

Enacted

Rhode Island

Rhode Island has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

HB 6019 Sub A (2013)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2013 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/oregon
https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2009R1/Measures/Overview/HB2626
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/pennsylvania
https://www.legis.state.pa.us/cfdocs/legis/li/uconsCheck.cfm?yr=2018&sessInd=0&act=30
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/rhode-island
http://webserver.rilin.state.ri.us/BillText/BillText13/HouseText13/H6019A.pdf
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/buildings-efficiency/pace


STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Not
Enacted

South Carolina

Property assessed clean energy (PACE)
allows residential and/or commercial
property owners to finance efficiency
upgrades with loans tied to the property.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Not
Enacted

South Dakota

Property assessed clean energy (PACE)
allows residential and/or commercial
property owners to finance efficiency
upgrades with loans tied to the property.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 

Enacted

Tennessee

Tennessee has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

SB 795 (2021)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2021 

Enacted

Texas

Texas has enacted commercial PACE-
enabling legislation and has active
programs.

Establishing Policies

SB 385 (2013)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southwest 2013 

Enacted

Utah

Utah has enacted commercial PACE-
enabling legislation and has active
programs.

Establishing Policies

SB 221 (2013)

SB 273 (2017)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2017 
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https://www.capitol.state.tx.us/BillLookup/History.aspx?LegSess=83R&Bill=SB385
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/utah
https://le.utah.gov/~2013/bills/sbillenr/sb0221.pdf
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STATUS STATESORT
DESCENDING

REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Vermont

Vermont has enacted residential PACE-
enabling legislation, but does not have
an active program.

Establishing Policies

HB 446 (2009)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Northeast 2009 

Enacted

Virginia

Virginia has enacted commercial PACE-
enabling legislation and has active
programs.

Establishing Policies

Va. Code - 15.2-958.3 (2009)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 2009 

Enacted

Washington

Washington has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

HB 2405 (2020)

Empty
column

Empty
column

West 2020 

Not
Enacted

West Virginia

Property assessed clean energy (PACE)
allows residential and/or commercial
property owners to finance efficiency
upgrades with loans tied to the property.

Empty
column

Empty
column

Southeast 

Enacted

Wisconsin

Wisconsin has enacted commercial
PACE-enabling legislation and has
active programs.

Establishing Policies

AB 255 (2009)

Empty
column

Empty
column

Midwest 2009 
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https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/virginia
https://law.lis.virginia.gov/vacode/15.2-958.3/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/washington
https://app.leg.wa.gov/billsummary?BillNumber=2405&Initiative=false&Year=2019
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/west-virginia
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/states/wisconsin
https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2009/proposals/ab255
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/
https://www.climatepolicydashboard.org/policies/buildings-efficiency/pace
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REGION COMPONENTS
YEAR
ENACTED

Enacted

Wyoming

Wyoming has enacted residential and
commercial PACE-enabling legislation,
but does not have active programs.

Establishing Policies

HB 179 (2011)
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West 2011 
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